
  
 
 
 
 

  April 10, 2025 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 
 
 

Notice of Construction 
 

Firemen’s Park  
Stormwater Management Facility Sediment Removal 

CONTRACT No. 2025-634-25 
 
The City of Niagara Falls will be completing sediment removal, soils management, and 
site grading at the Firemen’s Park stormwater management facility in the lower park 
area. This work is being completed for the City by Centennial Construction. A location 
map of the work area is attached to this notice. 
 
This work will create rough and muddy conditions in the lower park. To maintain public 
safety, the lower park will be closed during construction. 
 
The work is scheduled to commence on or about April 15th, 2025 and will be 
continuous until completion, approximately July 2025, weather permitting. 
 
For further information you may contact: 
 
Eric Lallouet 
Senior Project Manager 
Municipal Works - Engineering 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street, P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521 ext. 4216 
elallouet@niagarafalls.ca 



Location Map

Print Date:© City of Niagara Falls 4/10/2025

This data is provided "as is" and the City of Niagara Falls (the City) makes no representations or warranties, expressed or implied, as to the accuracy or completeness of the data. The maps and 

drawings contained herein are intended for general layout purposes only and shall not be considered as official plans or drawings. For further information, please contact the City. The City shall 

not be held liable for special, incidental, consequential or indirect damages arising from the use of this data. Users assume all risks in using this data. No part of these digital images, or 

information, or hardcopies made from them may be reproduced and/or distributed without this disclaimer.
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